
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 12/18 PreK Winter Concert @ 
1:45pm @ CRS

● 12/19 Polar Express @ LLE
● 12/23 Early Dismissal

PreK @ 12:00pm
K-4 @ 12:30pm

● 12/24-1/1 No School
● 1/2 Classes Resume

December 13, 2024

Career Day at LLE 
On November 14th, our 4th grade students held Career Day at LLE.  
The students selected a career and then had to explain how math is 
used in various ways in different careers.  They had to design a poster 
explaining the field of work they chose and how math was involved.  
Finally, they were able to dress up in their chosen field of work and 
present to their parents what they learned.  They all did an amazing 
job on their projects.



Winter Concerts
 On Friday, December 6th, LLE held their Winter Concert and    

CRS held their Winter Concert on December 13th.  The 
students were so happy and excited to perform for their 

families. We would like to extend a big thank you to Ms. Ahn and 
Mrs. Urban for the amazing performances!  We would also like 

to thank Mrs. Stokes for all of the beautiful artwork.

Mr. Marc visits CRS
Mr. Marc visited with our County Road students this week.  He brought 
in a few animals from the Closter Nature Center to show the children.  
He taught them about the different animals and their habitats.  He also 
went over what they eat and explained what it was to be a herbivore and 
a carnivore.  He was able to explain how some animals can camouflage 
themselves as protection from other animals.  



December 13, 2024

Dear CRS and LLE Families,

Our County Road Schools students were amazing today at their yearly Winter Concert.  Your 
voices filled our hearts during such a busy time of year!  

I would like to extend my gratitude to the PTO for hosting the first ever Holiday Boutique.  
Our students had the opportunity to shop for their families, and themselves, with the help of 
many volunteers.

Please note the items below:

● Preschool Winter Concert-12/18/24-Please click here for more details.

● Preschool/Kindergarten Registration:  
○ Preschool: If you are interested in enrolling your child in the preschool program 

for the 2024-2025 school year please contact Mrs. Rraci at CRS at 
201-768-6060 ext. 51535.

○ Kindergarten: This will take place from January 13th-January 15th.  Please click 
here for more information.

● Polar Express-We look forward to greeting our families who signed up for this fun 
filled event!

● December Events:  We have a lot happening in December.  Please click here for a list of 
events.

Enjoy your weekend!

Sincerely,
Mr. Frank J. Mazzini
Principal

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B5WLg2xceWu7JYTerxuBu4uOJtyy9ing/view?usp%3Dsharing&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1734122852994240&usg=AOvVaw3jAJZyQXv9PUFEzNSV5_VV
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xw7DZL_7nW0mp9dx3v4f1ZYGzHJAJ_c6/view?usp%3Dsharing&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1734122852994381&usg=AOvVaw05sTTE1Atre0cwKP9JRGOr
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://drive.google.com/file/d/19jlwRTDX5158SpBSnm366jO72EpSc0iQ/view?usp%3Dsharing&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1734122852994480&usg=AOvVaw0YhH6VOT0HiJv68wkEPKpJ

